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Dempsey, Matthew

From: Jackson, Philippa

Sent: 08 February 2017 14:09

To: Dempsey, Matthew

Subject: RE: PODWORKS IN CAMDEN Planning/access officer requests

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Matthew 
Just to confirm 1500mm shelf height is acceptable as per BS8300 Fig F.3.  
Regards 
Pip 
 
--  
Philippa Jackson  
Access and Service Development Officer (Tuesday & Wednesday in office and Friday morning 
from home)  
 
Telephone: 02079742305 
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From: Dempsey, Matthew  
Sent: 08 February 2017 11:16 
To: Miles Broe 
Cc: admin@milesbroearchitects.co.uk 
Subject: RE: PODWORKS IN CAMDEN Planning/access officer requests 

 

Hi Miles, 
 
Thanks for your amended drawings.   
 
Please can I query the ‘countdown timer’ size as shown on pages 3 and 4 – The one currently at 
Russell Square would appear to be approximately this size and is clearly visible from outside the 
box, even across the road.  We will need to condition the illumination level and would prefer it to 
be a lot smaller.  Is it necessary for it to display time/numbering, i.e.) 00:00, when not in use? 
 
Also; We require the shelving to be black the match the back plate and stool seat, so as to not 
stand out from a distance from the outside.  I am sorry if this was not clear previously.  It may also 
be necessary to condition the colour of the phone/ printer & scanner, so that these do not stand 
out.  The examples shown are grey/ black which would be acceptable, but we would not want any 
garish or bright colours to replace these should they be upgraded at any point in the future. 
 
And; if there is a proposed water cooler - it should be shown on the drawings.  If not – it should be 
removed and any mention of ‘tbc’ should also be removed.  There are some other items listed on 
Page 2 which I cannot identify on the plans?  Where is the bin, the network controller, the 
router?  Only items under consideration should be shown on the proposed plans. 
 
 
Kind regards,    
Matthew 
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--  
Matthew Dempsey   
Planning Technician  
 
Telephone: 0207 974 3862 
 

     

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a 
planning application.  You can still find out about planning applications: 

•         on new improved posters on lamp posts  

•         by signing up to planning e-alerts 

•         in the planning section of the Camden Account  

•         through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High  
  
You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new 
planning applications, decisions and appeals. 
  

From: Miles Broe [mailto:miles@milesbroearchitects.co.uk]  
Sent: 07 February 2017 17:06 
To: Dempsey, Matthew 
Cc: admin@milesbroearchitects.co.uk 
Subject: RE: PODWORKS IN CAMDEN Planning/access officer requests 

 

Dear Matthew 

 

Here are the revised Podworks designs; which I believe deal with your Heritage officer queries. Regarding the 

external fittings; they have to be fittedas shown for their locking and security requirements. They would also colour 

code the Russell square fittings retrospectively if preferred. You have the other written confirmations by previous 

email today. 

 

The Lovefone drawings are also in hand incidentally. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miles 

 


